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[1] A lecture meeting of Building Research Institute 

  

A lecture meeting of Building Research Institute (BRI) will be held on 4 March 2011 

(Friday) at the Asahi Hall of Yuurakucho in Tokyo. Director Ando of IISEE will make a 

presentation from 10 AM this year entitled "Disaster Management and International 

Cooperation on Recent Large-scale Earthquakes / Tsunamis in the World". 

The presentation introduces response of BRI to these huge disasters that have occurred 

every year recently. 

A part of presentation will be shown in PDF file.  

Please visit http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/docs/BRI_presentation_text.pdf 

 

Shoichi ANDO, 

Director, IISEE  
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